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Jan 21, 2010  
Minutes 

We had 27 members plus 4 guest in attendance at the meeting.  One of our guest joined.  
Welcome Debbie Qualls. 

Mike Hensley reported our account balance is $1866.90. 

Dues for 2010 must be paid by March 1, $20 per member. 

The Club now has a Blog.  Members will be asked to post if they would like to as it progresses. 
 
Joe Browning is putting together a membership booklet to be printed for each member.  He 
would like a picture of each member emailed to him.  This booklet will not be put online, only in 
print. 
 
Fred Huff reported the most recent contest listing is online and has been emailed to all the 
members. 
 
Rick Jackson handed out Hocking Hills books for those wanting one. 
 
Mark Hamilton has finished his interview with Mike Adkins.  Check our website for the interview 
page. 
 
Next meeting is Feb 4, 2010. Print image competition.  Open themed. 
 
Joe Browning was given his Advanced Certificate. 
 
Steven Rotsch, our guest speaker, was to be here tonight, but has not shown up. 
 
Critiqued the images and announced the winners: 



 

  

  

Tyro Projected 

1st place – Tyson Smith – "Water World" 

2nd place – Rick Jackson – “Autumn at Babcock” 

3rd place – Rick Jackson – "Just Dropped In" 

  

  

Advanced Projected 

1st place – Mike Adkins – "Film" 

2nd place – Mike Adkins – “The Old Mill" 

3rd place – n/a – "n/a" 

  

  
BEST of SHOW Print 

Tyson Smith – “Water World” 

   
   
   
   
 

 
 

 
Submitted by: Kathy Smith 
Secretary 


